November 12, 2021

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Families,

We are so close to our goal!! Thanks so much for all
your donations this far. We really appreciate your
generosity. | would also like to remind families not
to drop off students before 7:55, and on rainy days before school,
dropping off closer to 8:30 will ease congestion in the gym.
Thanks for your cooperation and understanding.

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

INFORMATION ON COVID VACCINES FOR STUDENTS
Here is information on Covid-19 vaccines for kids. Click for here

for English or here for Spanish

PTO UPDATE

Hello our wonderful San Miguel Families! 11/12/21:
Raised $16,715.00 - need to raise $3,285.00 by midnight
on Monday 11/15/21.Shout outs to: Charlotte Barton,
Spencer Charlesworth, Landon Elliff, Gabriel Farias,
Lily-Ann Gutierrez, Amanda Marroquin, Erika Sowell, Kyle
and Claire Sussex!

Also, | got word that spirit wear should get shipped by
11/16/21 and everyone should receive by 11/18/21.We
love our San Miguel Community! Thank you all for your
support! If you have any questions please reach out to
the PTO at sanmiguelsitepto@gmail.com or myself at
cpiland@mwusd.org. To donate click on Elyer link here
Like us on Facebook:

st SanMiguelE] PTC

A ‘NOTE' FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER/TREE LIGHTING
Please join MWEF and the Mark West Area Chamber of

Commerce for the annual Tree Lighting Ceremony on
Wednesday, December 1st in front of Molsberry's Market!
Continuing violin and chorus students from Riebli, San Miguel,
and Mark West Elementary will perform holiday songs for your
enjoyment! And keep an eye out for a special appearance by
Santa Claus via fire truck!

Because students will be singing in a small area, all students
must be masked for this performance. We ask that audience
members also wear masks for everyone's safety, as this event
typically draws a large crowd where social distancing may be
difficult. We greatly appreciate everyone's help in keeping each
other safe!

Coming soon! TK-2nd graders at San Miguel will attend weekly
music appreciation classes with Mrs. Kaufman starting on
Thursday, December 2 until February 17. These classes will
include listening activities, singing, movement, music literacy,
and playing percussion instruments. 3rd graders at San Miguel
will also have weekly classes on Thursdays to learn the soprano

recorder. | am looking forward to sharing my love
of music with them!

Click here for the flyer of the Tree lighting event.

UPCOMING DATES

11/22-11/26 - Thanksgiving Holiday
12/20-1/3 - Winter Break

(No school on Monday 1/3)

1/17/22 - Martin Luther King Jr Birthday
2/14/22 - Lincoln’s Birthday

2/21/22 - President’s Day
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